
 

 
  
 
Issued: August 12, 2016 

 
Centennial Park Wetland Restoration Project Notification 
 
 
Construction Dates:  
Wednesday August 17 to Saturday August 27, 2016  
7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. daily 
 
 
 

*Please be safe and stay clear of the flagged off areas during these dates!* 
 
 
As part of the Centennial Wetland Restoration Project, there will be construction of a new trail between 
August 17 and 22.  This project will run from the Advanced Bike Skills Park along the south 
Centennial Park Baseball Field fence line to the Rossland Lions Community Campground (just below 
campsite site #7).  This is being built to accommodate hikers, bikers and Off Highway Vehicles (OHV) 
up to 50 inches wide.  
 
The wetland restoration construction is to repair compaction and channelling caused by infill, the trail 
route and motorized OHV damage in the wetland.  Construction will be between August 24 & 27 in the 
area south of the Lion's campsite between sites #3 & #4 and below the Ball Field to the Advanced 
Skills Park area.   If you would like to take a look at the wetland restoration construction occurring 
between August 24-27, the new trail will provide a good viewing spot! 
 
The City of Rossland gratefully acknowledges the financial support of the Fish and Wildlife 
Compensation Program, Columbia Basin Trust, the BC Wildlife Federation, The Red Barn Lodge, and 
Statlu Environmental Consulting for their contributions to the Centennial Wetland Restoration Project. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this portion of the project will cause.  For further information on 
this initiative, please contact the City of Rossland at (250) 362-7396. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


